
23 March 2017 

 

7A, Samancor House 

88 Marshall St  

Johannesburg 

2001 

 

Dear Sagda Team 

 

I want to thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve as an Intern at TETA’s Supply Chain 

Management Office from 25 September 2013 to 25 September 2014. I gained valuable experience 

over that twelve months. 

 

The internship has helped me to get the Bursary with the Charted Institute of Procurement and Supply 

Foundation, London (England). 

 

I am now also a student member of the professional for supply and procurement (Cips).  

NB! Certificate of my active membership attached. 

 

Thank you again for this excellent opportunity.  

 

Kind Regards and Thanks, 

Andile Hobson Nokhetshe 

  

 

 

  



 


